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Media Advisory 
 
To: All Media 
 
News Editors 
 
Embargoed: For immediate release 
 
Monday, 15 July 2024 
 
MEC HLOMUKA ON A COUNTDOWN AHEAD OF THE MATRIC CLASS OF 2024 
FINAL NSC EXAMINATIONS  
 
The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Sipho Hlomuka is going to ring a bell, 
starting a less than 100 days countdown before the Class of 2024 sit for the National 
Senior Certificate (NSC) Examinations. 
 
Saturday, 13 July 2024, marked exactly 100 days before Grade 12 Learners sit for this 
all-important examinations; and MEC Hlomuka is going to be with the learners of Little 
Flower Secondary School, in Ixopo, to start the 2024 NSC Examinations Countdown. 
 
“This is the time for our learners to start burning the midnight oil to ensure their personal 
success in the upcoming examinations and to also ensure that the Province of KwaZulu-
Natal continues on its upward trajectory when it comes to education outcomes,” said MEC 
Hlomuka, while urging members of the public and parents to be cognisant of this 
important milestone in the life of all learners. 
 
The details of the countdown event are as follows: 
 
Date: 16 July 2024 
 
Venue: Little Flower Secondary 
 
Time: 09H00 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend 
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